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Hello Rabbit Members: 
 
Though Fair Registration hasn't opened, I just wanted to touch base with you as we prepare for that process. 

Market Rabbit members:  Market Rabbit ID will be done virtually this year, with the ID sent to you via email. You will put the ID in the left ear (if you do not know how to tattoo you can us a black permanent marker). I will setup a time to Zoom with you and your Rabbit(s) to make sure this has been completed.  Then you can take pictures that you will upload in Fair Entry for the Online Premium Sale.  

All Rabbit Members:  All other rabbit members will signup in Fair Entry for Showmanship, Dress A Bunny, the Photo Contest and Rabbit Poster Board.  The Photo Contest and the Rabbit Poster Board will be uploaded in Fair Entry when you register for your classes.   The class numbers are in the updated Fair Book.  All Rabbit Project Entries are   DUE JULY 27TH.   There is going to more detailed information sent out soon.
 
Unlike other projects due to the RHDV2 the Rabbit Project looks quite different this year and will not have a presence at all on the fair grounds.  This is very disappointing for all of us, but we are trying to make something valuable for you to showcase your project this year is a way to keep you and your animals healthy and safe.  We will do Showmanship and Dress A Bunny virtually.  Zoom Information will be sent out once all are enrolled and we have the times set for the classes.  What I can tell you is Showmanship and Dress A Bunny will be August 2nd starting at Noon for Showmanship and Dress A Bunny will follow.  As we get closer, I will have better idea of a timeline for Dress A Bunny.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via email anytime. I truly appreciate everyone's patience during this time and look forward to Fair even though it may look a little different!
 
Tammy Muller
Boulder County 4-H Rabbit Superintendent
bcfrabbits@gmail.com 
